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Ervin VVants 

More Data 
From Nixon 

Shelby, N.C. 
Senator Sam J. Ervin 

Jr. (Dern-N.C.), chairman 
of the Senate Watergate , 
committee, said yesterday 
that President Nixon still 
has not provided an ade-
quate answer_ to the ques-
tions of Watergate. 

Ervin rejected Mr. 'Nix-
on's argument that Congress 
should wind up the investi-
gation of the scandaland ggt 
on to the "people's,  busi-
ness." He said he could think 
of "no more important busi-
ness" • than to get of the 
truth about Watergate. 

"We have received evi-
dence indicating men, en-
trusted with political power 
undertook to destroy the 
process by which the Presi-
dent of the United States is 
elected," Ervin told a news 
conference. 

h e President's state-
ments so far have consisted 
of rhetoric and denial's. They 
haVe not been helpfulho the 
investigation." 	' 

Ervin said however, that 
he 'did not think Congress ' 
should adopt delaying tac-
tics` or refuse to confirm 
presidential appointe4 in an 
attempt • to pressu4 t h e 
President into releasing the 
tape recordings and other 
evidence. 

Ervin obviously eijoyed 
the lengthy press confer-
ence At one point he ig-
nored a newsman's, "Thank , 
you Senator Ervin," intend-
ed to conclude the confer-
ence and kept right on talk-
ing. 

He said he thought` Mr. 
Nixon had been "welt inter-
rogated" during Wednes-
day's presidential news con-
ference. 

He said, however, that he 
would have liked to have 
seen someone ask the Presi-
dent "what his reaction was 
when five burglars were 
caught in the Democratic of-
fices in, the Watergate and 
they had in their podession 
money from his re-election 
cominittee." .. 	United Press 


